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Westerville Sunrise
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Speakers

January 12, 2022
John Kellogg
Strategic Plan
Introduction - Part 1
Virtual Meeting for
Strategic Plan Survey
January 19, 2022
Judy Mobley
Children's Hunger
Alliance
January 26, 2022
Dana Lawrence
W.A.R.M.
February 02, 2022
TBD
TBD
February 09, 2022
TBD
TBD

Birthdays

Michael Mackay
January 11th
Diane Jean Conley
January 14th
James Erwin
January 16th
David Wartel
January 26th
Glenn R. Epting
January 27th
Roy Lawson
February 2nd

Years of Service

Glenn R. Epting
02-01-1995
27 Years
Heather Linch
01-12-2000
22 Years
Robert K Gibson
02-01-2012
10 Years
Allan L. Forsythe
01-21-2015
7 Years
Terry W. Burton
01-27-2016
6 Years
Lewis VanLandingham
01-27-2016
6 Years

Enjoy a little Sunrise in your Life!
Join us this Wednesday from wherever you are!! Westerville Sunrise Rotary meetings are being offered in a hybrid format every week. Please join in the

breakfast meeting in person at the Bag of Nails (masking when not eating) or log-in from
wherever you may be on Wednesday mornings. In order to minimize risk to our members and
guests, please refrain from in-person attendance if you are experiencing any type of illness
symptoms.

Join Zoom Meeting
WSR Wednesday Morning Meeting Link

Meeting ID: 882 4556 1061
Passcode: 723850

Seventh Son/Budd Dairy Social January 20
Westerville Sunrise Rotary is planning a spirited field trip to the Seventh Son Brewery and the Budd Dairy Food Hall on Thursday, January 20, 2022. We will
begin the evening at 5:30PM with a brewery tour and finish off with a dinner seating at 7PM. Brewery tours and dining seats are limited to the first 25 to
RSVP. So jump on Sign-up Genius now to RSVP: Seventh Son & Budd Dairy

The tour fee is $5 each. Drinks and food is on your own. Masks are mandatory. See Bob Coco for details.

Gorillas on the Line January 19 & 26
On January 19th and 26th, WSR will be partnering with the Columbus Zoo to Recycle your old Electronics. So get ready to bring them to one of these
Wednesday meetings. Please remember to erase any information from the devices donated to the program and also to discontinue service on any
phones. Items for drop-off include:

GPS handheld units
Laptops
iPads and E-readers
Portable hard drives
Apple watches or fitbits
Cell phones
Cell phone accessories
Digital cameras
iPods and MP3 players
Handheld game systems
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0B44ADA729A0F85-seventh


Allen Jefferson Fox
01-27-2016
6 Years
Michael Collins
01-23-2019
3 Years

WSR Has a New Fundraising Event Planned
SAVE THE DATE: March 5, 2022
Sunrise Rotary Speakeasy Event
Valley Dale Ballroom
More details to follow
If interested in being a part of the committee, please contact Mike Herron at
michael.herron@westerville.org or Tiffany McGinnis at tiffany.t.mcginnis@gmail. com

Rotary Foundation Donation Milestones
Special thanks to these Sunrise Rotarians for their financial contributions:

Debbie Wiedwald - Paul Harris Fellow +1
Anthony Mujic - Paul Harris Fellow +3
Dennis Blair - Paul Harris Fellow +5
Jim Flaherty - Major Donor Level 1

Thank you upcoming Greeters & Invocators

Date Greeters Invocation & Pledge

12-Jan-22 Whittaker, Stuart Allyn Wright, Kenneth L.
19-Jan-22 Gillenwater, Kristen McGreevey, Michael

mailto:michael.herron@westerville.org
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26-Jan-22 Schmitt, Matthew Gillenwater, Kristen
02-Feb-22 McGreevey, Michael Schmitt, Matthew

Please Suggest Guest Speakers

Enlighten your fellow Rotarians. Suggest a speaker to brighten our day!
No reasonable suggestion refused. But your guest must be willing to
attend in person. Email Bob Stewart at: bob@smartbusinesssystems.com
or Mike Herron at blujks@hotmail.com

The Fuel That Drives Our Mission
Happy New Year my fellow Change Makers! This is my favorite time of the year. Not only because of the
holidays and the opportunity to take a breath and spend time with family and friends. But it�s my
favorite time of the year because we get to take stock of all that we have accomplished this past year.
The goals reached; the milestones made. And, it is also a great time to take a look at those things that
we have yet to accomplish and to re-set our goals and convictions.

District 6690 has much to be proud of over these first six months of the Rotary year. Despite COVID and
all of its variants, you continue to adapt and engage with your fellow club members. You are forever
moving forward so that you can perform those meaningful service projects that mean so much to your
communities. You have embraced the Each One Bring One initiative with 31 clubs participating and
introducing over 200 people to Rotary. You have made giving to our Rotary Foundation a priority with
contributions surpassing those made during this same time last year. Woo Hoo! But we have big
dreams, so there is still work to be done.

I have shared that we would like to see 1500 Rotarians become 125 Club members this year. And, as I
have traveled the District several of you have mentioned how complicated it is to make those two
contributions ($100 to the Annual Find and $25 to Polio Plus). Well, I am excited to announce that we
have now made it easier than ever for you to make your contribution. The district has partnered with
Give Butter, an alternative virtual fundraising platform. Now, all you have to do is visit
https://givebutter.com/125_club to make your contributions. A one stop shop! So, if you have yet
to make your contribution, I encourage you to do that now!!

I mentioned above that we are ahead of last year with our Annual Fund giving (Thank You Rotarians!). However, we are lagging a bit in our contributions to
Polio Plus. So, if $125 is not in the budget, I ask you to consider making the $25 contribution to Polio Plus. If every Rotarian in our District gave just $25 to
the Polio Plus campaign, we would be able to donate over $81,000 towards the eradication efforts! And, with the 2 to 1 match by the Bill  and Melinda Gates
Foundation, our District alone would contribute over $243,000 this year towards this very important effort. It�s our promise to the children of the world that
we will eradicate this devastating disease. So please consider making your contribution today!

I am so grateful to all of you for making the first half of this Rotary year amazing. I am excited to see all that we will accomplish in 2022! I wish each and
every one a safe and Happy New Year. And remember, as you enter into this new year, let�s Dream Big, share your Rotary story and let�s do good in the
world! Let us all Serve To Change Lives!
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New! Virtual Meetings - Call for Info

https://givebutter.com/125_club


Club Leaders

Robert K Gibson
President

John R. Kellogg
President-Elect

Michael Herron
President-Nominee
Club Executive Secretary

Theresa Petraszak
Secretary

Gregory Ruban
Treasurer

Thomas Strasburg
iPast President

James G. Flaherty
Club TRF Chair
Club Director

Allen Jefferson Fox
Club Director

Jared Goodsite
Club Director

Lynn L Miller
Club Director

Anthony Mujic
Club Director

Kenneth L. Wright
Club Director

David A. Collinsworth
Sergeant-at-Arms

Paul E. Kulik
Club Peace Committee Chair
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Thomas J. Kleven
Asst Governor
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